
     EATON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

MAY 20, 2015

The Membership Meeting for the Eaton County Genealogical Society was called to order by 
President Bill Haines at 7pm.  

Guest present were, Joe Briggs, Bonnie Klinger, Patty Reitzer.

Announcements:  November 7, 2015 bus trip to Allen County Library, please get application 
and sign up.
Abrams Seminar at State of Michigan Library, is July 10 – 11, 2015.  Can sign up on line. The 
Archives will have a tour.

The Society received a grant from the Historical Commission, which we will be using for a 
large scanner, which will be great for Probate Project.

Equipment training on how to use the machines in our library are being held at the pre meeting 
at 5:30 in our library.

Be thinking about serving in a leadership roll for the next calendar year.  People for the 
nominating committee are needed.

The two Special Interest groups:  Military Soldiers in Eaton County is held third Monday at our
courthouse at 7pm.  Writing a Family History, Saturday, June 6, 10:00am.

Gary Copenhaver announced that you can get an Eaton County Civil War Certificate for anyone
who lived or died in the Eaton County area.  Please fill out the application information to 
receive certificate.

There are books available on One Room Schools for Eaton County that also include a disc with
more information.  Cost is $25.00.

Next meeting, June 17, 2015 will be a movie “Monumental” which talks about how are country
came into being.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm for speaker David Smith on “Appomattox”

August 15, 2015, Saginaw Gen Society Roots Tech
Sept. 17, 2015 Glad win Military At Gladwin County Dist. Library
Oct. 24, 2015 Polish American Center, Troy, Mi. Topic Russian Research.

Jan Shepler, Recording Secretary


